
UNIVERSITY OF THE PHILIPPINES 

3F, Quezon Hall, Diliman, Quezon City 
Tele/Fax: (632) 8962-6345; 89818722; 
89818500 local 2528 
Email: ovpaa@up.edu.ph 

 
 

 
Office of the Vice President for Academic Affairs 
 
28 August 2020 
 
OVPAA Memorandum No. 2020-97 
 
For:  Faculty, Department Chairpersons, Program Directors, Institute Directors and 

Deans 
 

Through the Chancellors  
 
cc: Vice-Chancellors for Academic Affairs 

 
 
From:  Maria Cynthia Rose Banzon Bautista 

Vice-President for Academic Affairs 
 
Re:  SUSPENDED ACADEMIC RULES 
________________________________________________________________________ 
 

This is to inform you of the following rules affected by remote learning in the First Semester 

AY 2020-2021: 

1. To enable students to add course after the period of registration, change of 

matriculation will be allowed from 10 – 14 September 2020. Students are strongly 

encouraged to have a final schedule on the start of classes, 10 September 2020, due 

to the logistics of remote learning. 

2. For coupled courses, such as those having lecture and laboratory component in one 

course, grades may be deferred if one of the components is going to be delivered in 

the Second Semester AY 2020-2021. 

For your guidance please. 

Thank you. 
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